
Attachment B 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bruce Runberg [mailto:brunberg17@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 4:04 PM 
To: boa 
Cc: Catherine Dorando; David Andrews; <jimmerritt@nc.rr.com>; Lee Heavlin; David Chandler 
Subject: Orange County Veterans Memorial Funding Request 
 
Dear Board Members,  
     Jim Merritt and I are Co-Chairs of the Veterans Memorial, We came before you on 8 January 2019 
and requested your support in providing $25k to this important project. We left several of our brochures 
with you and the Manager. And your Barbara Foushee is now an active member of our Committee. We 
believe the project was well received! 
     We understand you are in the midst of budget discussions. By this email, we formally request the 
donation of $25k to our extremely worthwhile project. The Memorial is currently open with paths, a 
temporary flagpole, and a temporary kiosk, constructed under our first phase. It is located in a beautiful 
3 acre site full of oaks near the Seymour Senior Center off Homestead Road. It will be a place of beauty, 
reflection, historical information, education; open to everyone. I have attached a copy of our design by 
David Swanson for the 2nd phase. There will be 2 or 3 more phases to complete the work. We are also 
requesting funds from other local Towns and the County, based on proportional size. We are making 
good headway there.  I would add that there are over 6,000 veterans in Orange County we can serve.  
     Many thanks for your consideration of this request.        
Jim Merritt and Bruce Runberg,  Co-Chairs of the Orange County Veterans Memorial    
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